
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in The Big Breaktime this Childhood 

Day on 10 June. 

Everything the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents abuse tomorrow 

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund  

their vital services like Childline, which is always there for children and young people,  

whatever their worry. 

On average, a child contacts Childline every 25 seconds 

Our Big Breaktime 

During The Big Breaktime we will be having a variety of play activities to engage in, including  

den making, dancing and making music and a big game of Rounders.  

 

Children should wear their school uniform as normal. 

We ask that children bring a donation of £1.

By playing our part this Childhood Day, all the money we raise at Brighstone Primary will help  

keep children safe from abuse. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Lennon 

 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

To find out about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

